
Redding Sanitation will be closed in observance of Labor
Day on Monday, 9/1.

Time to start packing up the shorts and tank tops while
celebrating the unofficial end of summer, which is nothing

to celebrate in our opinion.

MONDAY CUSTOMERS: Please put your receptacles out on
Tuesday, 9/2, by 6am.

TUESDAY- FRIDAY CUSTOMERS: Kindly put your receptacles
out on your REGULAR day of pickup by 6am, and potentially
the following day (Saturday included)- as the drivers will be
doing their best to catch up.

Thank you, and have a wonderful holiday weekend!

If you have any questions, kindly email:
ReddingSanitation@yahoo.com


